
November 4 * 193

Mr. Gottfried ilota
Zurich, Seninarstr. 97

Dear Mr. Hots:

I have your letter of October 19, enclosing ton dollars.

I shall  try to send you the reproduction you desire within

thirty days.

I am pleased that you are translating my book. You will

have to consult the publisher for permission to publish the

translation as be holds the copyright. I em sorry.

1 th sincere good wi shee I remain

To are very truly,

S. Campbell


